
 
 
 

Tender Notice 
^^^ 

  
The High Commission for the Islamic Republic of Pakistan in Canberra, invites 
bids for comprehensive insurance coverage for its Chancery building located at 4 
Perth Avenue, Yarralumla, ACT 2600, Canberra, AUSTRALIA. 
 
 Sealed bids should be sent at the following address:  

High Commission for Pakistan 
4 Perth Avenue, Yarralumla, act 2600,  

Australia 
  
Interested insurance companies must submit bids including company profiles, 
relevant experience, appropriate insurance and financial proposals by April 30 
2025 till 01:30 pm. Bids received will be opened on the same day at 02:00 pm at 
the High Commission in the presence of the tender Committee and 
representatives of the firms. For additional information and submission of bids, 
please contact phc@pakistan.org.au 
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